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KANSAS GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

T>E ELECTF4C COMPANY

GLENN L KOESTER
WCf **ESiOENT hwCLEne

October 21, 1983

Mr. J.E. Gagliardo, Director a p- gg
Division of Resident, Reactor Project 5 _S _

,5'

and Engineering Programs
.

fj
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission E 5@ iRegion IV t

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000 UJArlington, Texas 76011

KMI2iRC 83-138
Re: Docket No. STN 50-482
Ref: 1) Letter KMLNRC 83-034 dated 3/25/83 from

GLKoester, KG&E, to WCSeidle, NRC

2) Letter KMLNRC 83-060 dated 5/26/83 from
GLKoester, KG&E, to WCSeidle, NRC

3) Letter KMLNRC 83-093 dated 7/18/83 from
GLKoester, KG&E, to WCSeidle, NRC

Subj: Interim Potential lOCFR50.55(e) Report -
Welds on Bergen & Paterson Sway Struts

Dear Mr. Gagliardo:

This letter provides an interim report on a potential 10CFR50.55(e)
matter concerning welds on Bergen-Paterson sway struts. This matter
was initially reported by Kansas Gas and Electric Company on February
24, 1983, and supplemental information was provided in References 1),
2) and 3) .

None of the nonconforming conditions evaluated thus far would have

adversely affected the safety of operations. However, the investigation
and evaluation of this concern is still in progress.

The status of this evaluation will be reported to you on or before
February 24, 1984. In the interim, please direct any questions con-
cerning this subject to me or to Mr. Otto Maynard of my staff.

Yours very truly,

h r Glenn L. Koester
GLK:bb Vice President - Nuclear
cc: RCDeYoung
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